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via email. Each member selected will serve a 2 year term. If members wish to remain on the
SEAC for more than 2 years, they must complete an extension application, which will be
reviewed by the SEAC leadership team and Executive Director of Integrated Services.
Extensions will be considered based on vacancy and committee needs. If the member’s
student graduates or transfers away from PSD they will be allowed to finish out the school year.
If a member chooses to leave the committee mid term, the vacancy will be filled the following
school year.

Applications are reviewed by the Integrated Services Leadership Team for committee needs and
experience. As a representational committee, we strive to select members with experience
across the continuum of special education, so part of the selection process includes considering
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https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1Wm0sMJaTQlOjoLMyGQe_OBOXkn10UH8IkE084fgKi0Y/edit

